Dear TB Portals User,

Thank you for your prior interest in the TB Portals. We hope that the TB Portals have
been a useful resource for your work.

To better understand usage of the platform and tools, the TB Portals development
team is reaching out to its most recent users. We are contacting individuals that 1)
requested TB Portals data, 2) registered as a user of one of TB Portals tools, or 3)
requested information about the Program. As a recent user of the TB Portals, please
consider completing a short survey about your experience. We will use this information
to continue improving the TB Portals to meet the needs of our users.

Share your feedback by visiting <insert link>. The survey will close on <insert date>.

Thank you again for your interest in the TB Portals and for your time in providing
feedback. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.

Best wishes,

The TB Portals Program

Dear TB Portals User,

We recently contacted you about participating in a short survey regarding your
experience using the TB Portals. This is a kind reminder that the survey will close in one

week. If you wish to share feedback with us, please do so by <insert date>.

Thank you again for your interest in the TB Portals and for your time in providing
feedback. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.

Best wishes,
The TB Portals Program



